
MBA Storm Joint Operations Committee 

Meeting minutes 
January 2, 2007 Lee Community Center 

 

Attending:  Attending:  Jodi Crandall, Phil Goff, Sue Helberg, Mike Lee, Miriam 

Lindblad, Jim Rentz, Barb Schwarz, Ann Vipond, Ryan Watzke  

 

Financial:  Barb Schwarz will bring the money for the Wild game bus trip to sell 

programs.   

Registration:  no business 

Hockey operations:  Rink rat program going great.  Bantam tournament has 6 teams 

registered.  Cross ice mite program, drills, skill, scrimmage held once in Benson with 

Morris and planned for in Morris with Benson in January.   

Benson learn to skate program led to 3 boys and 2 girls sign up, now are needing more 

sets of smaller gear.  Suggestion made to send flyer home with elementary students to 

increase hockey and skating.   

Midyear letter or possibly meeting with coaches planned to encourage continued positive 

hockey, remind of sportsmanship and coaching agreements.  Jim will follow up.   

Scheduling:  Squirt Silver games were added as C level, there are more in Jan/Feb, and 

were difficult to find as rink space is full.  December was fewer games than the other 

Squirt team.   

Communications:  Website has good first page information for parents and is updated 

regularly, will post the parents code of ethics reminder as well.   

Program sales at the Wild Game on 12/23 went well amount of money earned not 

reported yet.  

Other: Motion to purchase coaches jackets from Cooks Sport in Benson for three boys 

varsity coaches made and passed.  Mike Lee/Miriam Lindblad, MSP. 

 

Next meeting Feb 5
th

 7pm in Benson 

 

Agenda items: 

 10 u team 

 Post season pins/team parties/etc 

 

 

Miriam Lindblad 

 

 


